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Fall, 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Your child has been identified as an English Learner (EL) according to the criteria 
established by the Illinois State Board of Education.  Children are identified as this type 
of learner if English is not the primary language in the home.  As an EL student, New 
Lenox School District 122 is able to provide additional services for your student in the 
area of English language acquisition.  These services will be provided by our English 
Learner teacher, Anita Alvarez.  Mrs. Alvarez works with children individually, in small 
group, and also in their regular classrooms. 
 
Attached is a parent permission form indicating that you are aware of the program and 
that you are providing consent for these additional services.  Please fill out the form and 
return it to your student’s classroom teacher. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Alvarez at 815-462-7951. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Dr. Marianne Cucci, Ed.D 
Director of Curriculum and Instruction 

 

 


